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Comments: Like many Montanans, I am unhappy to hear about the proposed development on Holland Lake. This

area is a cherished spot for people of many backgrounds and should remain as such. Changing a gateway to the

wilderness should not be taken lightly and economic progress should not outweigh taking the time for due

research and consideration.  


